DATE:

24 November 2009
TO:

WOU Faculty Senators

FROM:

Faculty Senate Executive Committee
K. Schmidt, S. Beaver, C. Gabaldon Winningham, M. Girod, C. Davis, & J. Waite
RE:

Service Recognition and Plastic-Water-Bottle-Free Zones
Objectives
This year, the Faculty Senate Executive Committee and the WOU Foundation have worked together to accomplish two goals for the final 2009 senate meeting: to recognize the work of faculty senators and senate committee chairpersons while promoting the 2009-10 senate theme of sustainability. 

Work Required from Recipients: A Gift, with Strings Attached
Financially sponsored in whole by the WOU Foundation, this program presents a stainless steel WOU Faculty Senate water bottle to each 2009-10 faculty senator and senate committee chairperson in recognition of their service. By accepting the gift, however, each individual is agreeing to make one change for the remainder of the 2009-10 academic year: the senator’s or chairperson’s office will be designated as a plastic-water-bottle-free zone. Attached to the stainless steel bottle is a ready-to-post sign which includes the following:

Senator’s or Chairperson’s Name

Faculty Senate Logo
Plastic-Water-Bottle-Free Zone
Sponsored by

WOU Foundation and Faculty Senate

Protecting the environment, one space at a time . . .

Why Plastic-Water-Bottle Free?

Because of increased awareness of the impacts of bottled water, a great number of restaurants, city halls, school boards, unions, and college writing centers have stopped using bottled water for one or more of the following reasons:

· ecological footprint (i.e., production, transportation, and disposal of plastic bottles and the impacts of water takings)
· health concerns
· weak regulatory structures
· growing corporate control of a public resource
This campaign provides a method for concrete action on the parts of faculty: we can protect the environment, one space at a time.
 
